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S&P: Negative Rating Actions Taken On Illinois Public
Universities Amid State Budget Impasse.
After recent rating reviews driven by the state of Illinois’ continued budget impasse, S&P Global
Ratings lowered the debt ratings on six of its seven rated public universities–some by multiple
notches–and placed the ratings on all seven universities on CreditWatch with negative implications
on April 20, 2017.
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